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Description automatically generated]Pupil Bulletin
Please note that all Assemblies are cancelled this week as we are, unfortunately, two DHT’s down.


Behaviour on public transport 

Following a call from a member of the public about the conduct of some of our pupils on public transport, can we remind all of our young people to show respect and common courtesy at all times.  

Yearbook photographs 
​
​Some changes have been made to the times for Yearbook photographs:

Photos will be taken at senior lunch in room 1404 on the following days.

Friday 2nd 
Monday 5th 
Tuesday 6th 
Friday 9th  

Please come whenever you can. If you want to have your photos taken after school please talk to Josh Fardon.   

Could Cawdor, Kinloch and Forres House Captains please return the list of prefects able to help at the Christmas Fayre on the 3rd of December by Tuesday lunchtime please. Any questions come and see me at PE, Miss
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